
Emma Duffy 4
FTO

Voting opens 10am 1st March-
5pm 4th March

Vote here:
www.gcustudents.co.uk/vote



I will strengthen communication
between teaching staff and the

students either
with a weekly bulletin on GCULearn

or through an email alert.

I will increase the amount
of recycling bins we have on campus.
To ensure that we stay a green and

environmentally friendly campus

I will increase the number of
smoking shelters and bins on

campus in order to cut down on
litter and so smokers do

not need to go off campus.

I will improve the accessibility
of library resources.

I want to ensure that all reading
lists are made available online.
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